
OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL LICENSURE AND SUPERVISION  

Policy for Physicians Requesting Permission to Supervise Additional  
Physician Assistants and/or Advanced Practice Registered Nurses 

 
All requests for permission to supervise additional physician assistants and/or advanced practice 
registered nurses shall include a verified list containing all of the physician’s current supervisees 
and must be received by the Board in writing no later than 14 calendar days prior to the next 
regularly scheduled board meeting in order to be considered at that board meeting.  Exceptions 
may apply in emergency situations. 
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